
 
 

Public Notice 
  

 
TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN: 

 
 

THE NILES DDA MAIN STREET BOARD MEETING  

SCHEDULED FOR  

THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 5TH, 2024 4:30PM 

HAS BEEN RESCHEDULED FOR 

THURSDAY, AUGUST 29TH, 2024  AT 4:30PM  

 
To be held in the 

3rd Floor Conference room behind DDA office 
333 N 2nd Street, Suite 303 

Niles, MI 49120 
 
    

Posted AUGUST 22, 2024 
 
 

Lisa Croteau-Program Manager 
Niles DDA Main Street ~ 333 N 2nd Street suite 303 Street, Niles MI 49120 

269-687-4332 


